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Amoco Oil Company
ATTN: Mr. A. G. Clark, Jr. |
P.O. Cox 578 i

'Yorktown, VA 23690

Gentlemen:

This refers to your application dated June 29, 1978 requesting
approval of your Quality Assurance (QA) program as meeting tho QA
program requirements of 10 CFR 571.51.

In connection with our review, we need the information identified
i

in the enclosure to this letter. Please submit seven copies of your
response to the enclosed request for additional information within
30 days following receipt of this letter.

-- If you have any questions regarding this request, please contact
Mr. Fred Liederbach at (301) 492-7741.

Sincerely.

Charles E. flacDonald, Chief
Transportation Branch~

Di :sion of Fuel Cycle and
Material Safety, NMSS

Enclosure:
Request for Additional Information
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AM0C0 Oil Company (71-0147)

Request For Additional Infonnation

1. Please provide an organizational chart to accompany the organizational
description in Section 1.1.
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